From: Council

To: Barbara Brenner; Barry Buchanan; Rud Browne; Satpal Sidhu; Timothy Ballew; Todd Donovan; Tyler Byrd

Cc: Becky Boxx; Matt Aamot; Mark Personius

Subject: FW: Cherry Point Moratorium

Date: Wednesday, August 08, 2018 8:29:48 AM

From: Pam [mailto:borsope@aol.com]
Sent: Tuesday, August 07, 2018 9:12 PM

To: Council

Subject: Cherry Point Moratorium

Dear Council members

- Please extend the moratorium
- Let's permanently protect our community, our environment, public health and safety by preventing projects like the Gateway Pacific coal terminal, expansion of oil train infrastructure or new crude oil export plans.
- Please strengthen and pass the draft ordinance as soon as possible:
 - o Thank you for making bulk coal storage a prohibited use. Please also prohibit bulk coal transfer.
 - o Bulk fossil fuel transport projects should require a full greenhouse gas analysis, and the code should specify that the analysis should include life cycle impacts.

We're nearly ready to move beyond temporary measures and implement lasting policies that can prevent Cherry Point from becoming an ever-expanding fossil fuel export hub. Please extend the moratorium to allow that to happen.

Thank you for taking my comments

Pam Borso P O Box 154 Custer, Washington 98240

"Hope is being able to see that there is light despite all of the darkness." - Desmond Tutu